
If you require this in a different format, please contact the school office. 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER December 20th 2019 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

               

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

    
   

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENCLOSED 
Please find attached:- 
- Termly newsletter 
- Diary dates 
- menu 
- uniform list 
 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to relax 
and have fun with their friends. All children will 
need to bring a named water bottle, forest school 
kit and wellies. A snack will be provided. 
To book, please contact the school office or speak 
to Tom or Lucy at the After School Club. Children 
need to be registered before they attend. Sessions 
cost £8.00 per child. At the end of each session, 
please collect your child from the wildlife area or 
buzz the front door. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting childcare provision.  

 

SCHOOL 
We hope you all have a lovely Christmas holiday 
after what has been a busy and fun filled Autumn 
Term. 
 
We are sorry to be saying goodbye to Mrs Reeves 
as she takes up her new post closer to home and 
wish her well. 
“As the new year approaches, I have decided to 
leave the school for a fresh start, pursuing a new 
path. I would like to thank you for the past 8 years 
at West Heslerton school, they have been fantastic 
and I have enjoyed every moment” 
Mrs Reeves 
 
We are pleased that Miss Milner will continue to 
teach in Badger Wood. 
 
We pleased to welcome Mrs Hewison to the staff 
as a midday supervisor. We hope she will be happy 
at our school. 
 
School reopens on Tuesday, January 7th 2020. 
Dinner money that week will be £10, £72.50 for the 
half term. Please send dinner money to the office 
on Mondays in a named envelope, thank you. 

CANCER RESEARCH 
Thank you to all who supported past pupils Izzy 
and Lucy with their stall on Friday. They raised 
£43.46 for cancer research. 

STAMPS FOR CHARITY 
Our Year 5 and 6 “School Stamp Crew” collect 
stamps on behalf of the RNIB. When you are 
receiving Christmas cards and letters this year, 
please think of us. Thanks for helping us support 
others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 
Many thanks to Friends of School, who treated the 
children to their pantomime visit, provided 
crackers for Christmas dinner and organised the 
games at the Christmas Party! 
 
The raffle and tombola held at the Forest School 
afternoon raised £759, helping to fund some of 
these activities. Thank you for providing 
refreshments. 
 
Friends are continuing to collect 5ps, so if there is 
any money left after Christmas, check for 5p coins 
please! 
 
We would like to thank you all for your ongoing 
support. 

P.E. KITS 
All children will need a warm P.E. kit in school at all 
times next term. 

 

SALVATION ARMY 
Thank you for your generosity – over 100 gifts were 
given to the Salvation Army. 
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